
ACOT newsletter: a vacancy in Orthodox liturgical theology; register for 9 December and 13 January 

 

 

 

Vacancy: lecturer in Orthodox Liturgical Theology 
ACOT is looking for a candidate to fill the position of part-
time lecturer in the field of Orthodox liturgical theology. The 
deadline is 1 December 2016. One of tasks of this new 
member of the ACOT staff will be to teach in the pre-master 
programme that will start in September 2017. Here you can 
find a link to the advertisement. 
  
Reading the Church Fathers with Father John Behr 
You are cordially invited to read with Father John Behr the 
Easter sermon by Melito of Sardis on Friday 9 December. 
Visit the ACOT-website to read more about this event that 
will take place at the Orthodox parish church in Amersfoort, 
in the heart of The Netherlands. 
  
Activities surrounding the inaugural lecture of Fr John on 
13 January 
On 13 January 2017 Father John Behr will deliver his 
inaugural lecture as holder of the Metropolitan Kallistos 
Ware chair in Orthodox Theology. This will be a joyful 
occasion at which other activities take place as well. On 
this web page you can find details and register. 
You can unsubscribe from this newsletter by sending an 
email toacot@vu.nl. 
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